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BORSA İSTANBUL A.Ş.         

GENERAL DIRECTORATE 

 

Number : 18454353-100.04.02- 

Subject : BISTECH 3.0 Dress Rehearsal Test Announcement 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Reference: Announcement dated April 4, 2023, numbered 2023/16513 

 

In the reference announcement, the information has been provided regarding the trial tests that will be 

conducted as part of the BISTECH 3.0 new trading system release, which will go live on June 12, 2023. 

Technical details, scenario content, and report distribution related to these scenario-based tests were shared as 

attachments in the announcement. 

Two scenario-based dress rehearsal tests were conducted on April 15 and May 20, 2023, and the third and 

final scenario-based dress rehearsal test is planned to take place on Saturday, June 3, 2023. In order to 

successfully carry out these tests, we expect the information provided in the mentioned announcement and its 

attachments to be taken into account and evaluated together. Takasbank will share a separate announcement 

containing technical details and scenario content for the dress rehearsal tests. 

With the transition to BISTECH 3.0, the new environment that will be used as the live system, members, 

colocation customers and data vendors who have not participated in the previous scenario-based dress 

rehearsal tests and connection tests will be granted access for a free connection test to the BISTECH 3.0 

environment on Sunday, June 4, 2023, between 09:00 and 15:00. 

In order for the BISTECH 3.0 version transition to be successful and for all members, colocation customers, 

and data vendors to check their preparations for the transition, it is mandatory to attend the dress rehearsal test 

to be held on June 3, 2023. 

For any questions or issues related to the subject, please contact  

bistechsupport_autoticket@borsaistanbul.com email address and/or +902122982427 phone number. 

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

CEO 

          Board Member 
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